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I am writing to strongly oppose mandatory Covid vaccine for healthcare workers! This is extremely unnecessary, discriminatory and very far-reaching! Covid is not a threat anymore, most, if not all of us have had the actual virus and have natural immunity or have had a vaccine!
The vaccine does not stop transmission and it never will!
Please leave us alone and leave our healthcare decisions up to us, not the government!! Dr Carla LeClerc
